
From: 	 i i 	 ATF 	
. 
i 

To: 	 Wade, Jill C (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Sent: 	 2/25/2011 3:08:18 PM 
Subject: 	 Fw: Project Gunrunner Inquiry 

Fyi. 

******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above in 
connection with official business. This communication may contain Sensitive But Unclassified information that may be statutorily or 
otherwise prohibited from being released without appropriate approval. Any review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message 
and any attached file(s) in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives or the Department of 
Justice without express authorization is strictly prohibited. 

From: Dispenza, Mario V. 
To: 	ATF 
Cc: Md5ermorid;-36mes-E. 
Sent: Fri Feb 25 15:05:47 2011 
Subject: Project Gunrunner Inquiry 

I just received an inquiry from Jamie Miller of Congressman Rob VVittman's ( R- VA 1) Office about Project 
Gunrunner. She said that the Congressman is interested in following up on the information being tossed about in the 
blogs. I explained that the Department would be the appropriate place to make the inquiry since Jason Weinstein 
briefed the Senate Judiciary Staff and I gave her the main number for his office. 

Wittman is not on Judiciary, House Oversight, or Appropriations so he doesn't have direct oversight of ATF. But 
apparently his constituents have contacted him about the issue. 

Best regards, 

Mario Dispcnza 
Public and Government Aft-airs 
Legislative Affairs Division 
99 New York Avenue, NE, 5.S-183 
Washington DC 20226 
Desk 202.648.7611 
Cell 202.641.4025 

DOJ-FF-07357 
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